
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
September 11, 2012                                                   
 
Mr. Terry McKinney 
City of Benton Utilities 
1827 Dale Street 
Benton AR 72015 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0036498, AFIN 63-00063 
 
Dear Mr. McKinney: 
 
The Department has reviewed the Capacity, Management, Operations and Maintenance 
document submitted 6/8/2012. At this time the Department has no further comment regarding 
the document except to remind you that it is intended to be a living document and as such 
pertinent updates or changes should be shared with ADEQ before being implemented. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, please 
feel free to contact me at 501-682-0631, or you may e-mail me at johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Miles Johnson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 


